
 

 

5th November 2024 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
 
Subject: Importance of Lockers During Y11 Mock Exam Period 
  
As we progress through the mock examination period, we have observed that many students lack 
lockers to securely store their bags, coats, revision notes, and books during exams. We kindly remind 
you of the importance of students having lockers during this critical time and moving forward to the 
January and Summer exams. 
  
Leaving bags and coats in corridors poses a fire hazard and is not a secure method for storing personal 
belongings. To address this, we offer lockers for students at a nominal fee of £1, with a £5 key deposit 
refundable upon key return at the end of the year. 
  
To purchase a locker for your child, please make the payment via ParentPay. Once payment is 
confirmed, keys can be collected from the main reception. 
  
If your child has lost their locker key, you can reorder a replacement through ParentPay.  
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for supporting your child's success during the exam 
period. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr W Hill 
Assistant Headteacher: Facilities, Resources, and Vocational Education 

 


